
   

   

The second wave of COVID 19 has arrived on the 
Island 

 

 

In reaction to the latest Public Health orders issued by Dr. Bonnie Henry on 
November 19th the VENC Executive have decided that all upcoming 
activities will be cancelled until this latest lockdown has been lifted.  

Members of the Executive have been striving to find safe activities and 
events but these orders, which will be in place until at least December 7th, 
are necessary and will be followed.  Please curtail your own personal 
activities and avoid non-essential travel, especially to the 
mainland.  Specific and up to date details are available 
at www.gov.bc.ca as well as various local news media. 

As we strive to bend the curve, be calm, be kind, be safe.... (and call or 
email a VENC member if you need some support).   
  



   

 

 


